
 

 

 

Where on Earth 
 are we going? 

And what can we 
 do about it? 

 
These are two of the questions that are at the 

heart of the Be The Change	
  Symposium.  

 
The symposium is a profound inquiry into a bold 

vision:  to	
  bring	
  forth	
  an	
  	
  
environmentally	
  sustainable,	
  

	
  spiritually	
  fulfilling,	
  and	
  socially	
  just	
  
human	
  presence	
  on	
  the	
  planet.	
  

 

If you are ready to explore what this vision means for you and your 
community, and to explore the opportunity to create a sustainable and 
just future, we invite you to attend. 
 
 

Sunday 22nd September 2013 
11am-5pm 

 

The Gordon Memorial Hall 
Rosemarkie 

Black Isle 

By donation - includes lunch (soup & roll) 
provided by Buffets 4U www.buffets4u.co.uk]  

Please register with Pat Kemsley: 
01381 621 901 

or online at www.bethechangeinitiative.org 
 
 

There will be an opportunity to meet representatives from Transition Black Isle and other 
local community groups.  All proceeds will be distributed to the Save the Children Fund to support 
children in Syria and to The Pachamama Alliance. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


